
 

 

 

 

 

                      ​  May 7,2020 

 

Call to order at: 6:04 pm   

 

Secretary’s Report:​ ​Review minutes from February, 2020 meeting - All minutes are posted to 

C-PAT website for review before meeting: ​www.stanwoodcpat.org 

Approval of minutes 

❖ 1st -  Mrs. Bruener 

❖ 2nd - Sara Lazar 

 

Treasurer’s Report:   

❖ Ending Balance - as of March 31, 2020 - $60, 404.01 

➢ Purchased: 

■ 2 picnic tables for playground area  

■ “Go Buckets” for each classroom   

 

Past Events:   

1. Mega Event - Held in February, 2020 

2. Kids Heart Challenge - Raised $17,739.52 ​for American Heart Association 

3. Limo Lunch - Held March 13, 2020 

 

Committee Reports: 

1. Amazon Smile - $85.81 

2. Box Tops - $447.90 

3. Coca-Cola - $27.59 

4. Giant Eagle Apples for Students - $552.00 

5. Spirit Night - Rocco's - $900 

6. LifeTouch Pictures : The check has not been ordered yet. The office person who typically 

does this is furloughed due to COVID-19. I have asked my manager to look into this and 

hopefully get it ordered quickly for you 

 

 

Teacher Report/Business 

Mrs. Gray - 2nd grade did not get to do tie - dye shirts for field trip - Shirts are in her room.  

Mrs. Holisinger - Thank you for the video for Teacher Appreciation Week..  Teachers loved it.  

Dr. Milne (via Mrs. Holsinger) - Girls on the Run was cancelled due to the school closure, howver, 

every Friday they still have a Google Workout at 10:00 am.  The group will be doing a Virtual 5K this 

year.  

Principal Report: Lauren Bruener 

Grateful for supportive families - kids and teachers doing a fabulous job.  

Any technical difficulties with comptuers, contact Mrs. Bruener 

Meals still being provided at certain locations on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

http://www.stanwoodcpat.org/


Kindergarten Registration - Please message Mrs. Bruener or Mrs. Leonard if there are any questions 

or if you know of a family with a child going into Kindergarten 

Planning on a Virtutal Kindergarten Welcome Meeting/Registration - TBA 

New Business:  

1. Addendums to Bylaws 

a. “In the case of an extraordinary event where the membership is unable to vote in 

person, the board can decide to hold elections for the following school year when 

students and staff are permitted back within the school building.” 

Approval:  

1st: Ms. Gray 

2nd:  Michelle Walton 

 

b. “Exceptions to the bylaws related to teacher reimbursements are being done due to 

circumstances beyond our control caused by COVID19 crisis.  Teachers may submit 

for reimbursement without receipts, however, receipts are due within 2 weeks of 

return to school or teachers must repay or have the amount deducted from their 

following school year allotments.” 

Approval: 

1st:  Jamie Todd 

2nd:  Ms. Gray 

 

2. 2020-2021 School Fundraiser - 

a. Yankee Candle  

Approval: 

1st:  Michelle Cairns 

2nd:  Mrs. Bruener 

 

 

Announcements: 

1. Caring closet - If you know of anyone in need, please let Mrs. Bruener or Sarah Taylor know. 

Our bins are overflowing with summer clothes students can use!!!! 

2. Senior Walk - Hempfield is still working on plans for Senior Walk at Stanwood.  Nothing set 

in stone as of meeting.  

3. Off the Wall Graphics will be creating t-shirts for the 5th grade students as C-PAT’s way 

of saying goodbye and good luck.  

 

 

 

C-PAT Meeting Dates: 

 

This is the last meeting of the 2019-2020 School year.  Thank you for all your support this year!  

 

 

Meeting Adjourned:​ 6:49 pm 

 

 

 

 



Connect with Us 

 

 
Like us on Facebook: Stanwood Elementary C-PAT 

 

 
 
Email:  ​cpatstanwood@gmail.​com 

 
Website:  www.stanwoodcpat.org 

mailto:cpatstanwood@gmail.org

